
Subject: FW: Central Zoning Administration for 3/15/2016
From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 02/29/2016 06:42 AM
To: "David Bass" <dbass@basslawla.com>, <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>, <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Good morning David and Ferris!
 
This is a CUP request for a project just north of our boundary on Vine Street – any interest in a presentation?
 
To access the document, click on “here” below
 
 
Hugs,
Laurie
 
From: planning.ens@LACITY.ORG [mailto:planning.ens@LACITY.ORG] 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 9:54 AM
To: PLN_CENTRALLASUBSCRIBE@LISTSERV.LACITY.ORG
Subject: Central Zoning Administration for 3/15/2016
 
Hello, 
 
You are receiving this email because you've signed up for the Early Notification System for the Central Area
Planning Commission. 
 
As an active subscriber, you will be receiving notification emails such as this for all agendas and public
hearings affecting the entire geographical planning area. 
 
If you are unable to view the document(s), please contact us via email at planning.webposting@lacity.org. 
 
To access the document click here. 
 
To Unsubscribe to these notices, please click here.  
 
Sincerely,  
Help Desk Support  
Department of City Planning


